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Dear friends of the Graz Conference,

We are glad to announce the 
24th Graz Conference

which will take place at the University of Veterinary Medicine,
Budapest from April 16th to April 18th, 2020.

The motto of the conference will be 
Teaching life skills in medical education

As  every  time,  we  will  offer  keynotes,  workshops,  poster-
session, and ample time for personal discussions.

Please visit our homepage: http://grazconference.at

The organising committee: 
Mira Mandoki, Tibor Bartha, Karl Kremser, Matthäus Grasl,
Herbert Plass

http://grazconference.at/

